Taylor Community Library Board Minutes: February 15, 2024

Callto Order: The monthly meeting began at 6:30 PM. Jeanie,
Heather, Kristen, Kristi, MaryAnn, Kristie, and Lori were in
attendance. Brianna Cimino attended as an observer for a class

she is taking through Clarion University.

Secretary, Treasurer, & Librarian’s Report: The Librarian’s report
will follow once the information is completed. A motion was made
by Kristi and a second motion by Lori to accept the Secretary and

Treasurer’s reports.
Unfinished Business: N/A

New Business: Kathe Kier sent a letter to the Taylor Library Board
indicating that she is resigning from the board. We thank Kathe for

her time and service.

Facebook: It was brought to Jeanie’s attention by Kerri that there
was some difficulty with posting pictures taken at programs. It was
recommended that Kerri can assist with taking pictures during
programs she’s attending by using the library’s IPad so that Mary

can post the pictures directly onto Facebook from the |Pad.

Fundraising: We will need a place to hold bingo. The possible date

is May 5" with a Cinco De Mayo theme. Ryan Leckey will be asked



to call out bingo that day. NEPA Gives.;will be onJune 6™ and 7™. It
is now $50 to register for the event. Th%e carnival will be on August
10™. A letter will be sent out to the borépugh council to notify them of

the event. A bus trip to a winery or American Dream Mall were
]

discussed. There will be no risotto salé this year.
|

Jeanie’s Report: A letter will be composed and sent to the borough

council requesting the'lease to the bui(ding. Margaret and Krista,

the new staff, are doing well at the libréry. Jeanie resigned from her
duties from the county. A silent book club will begin soon. The

battle of the books will be on mythology and students will be versus

|

the teachers/librarians. 1

Individual Suggestions and Reports: Heather will sign the annual

report. Kristie C. suggested a boak tallf' using Tik Tok for the tween
and teens. |

i
Next Regular Meeting: March 21, 20214 at6:30 PM

|
Adjourn: MaryAnn made the first motion to adjourn and Kristen

made the second motion to adjourn. T"le meeting ended at 7:20

PM. |

Submitted by: |

Lori McCullon, Secretary to the Taylor (‘(omnﬁunity Library Board

|
i



